
We have a limited number of TICKETS (16 tickets LEFT) for the 7pm performance on Sunday 11th December 2011.  

The coach will leave Warboys at 4pm allowing time for shopping & refreshments before  the show. 

Seating is in the middle-tier and may be reserved with a £25 deposit for each ticket required.  

Confirmation will be sent upon receipt of  your deposit, with the balance payable by 1st October 2011 

All cheques made payable to  “NWCCA WARBOYS”, please. 

The £45 total cost includes Dews Coach Service from Warboys & Entrance Ticket!!! 

Please contact Mary Bucknell  

Telephone Number 01487 824222 or e-mail: marybucknell@btconnect.com 

You could WIN a £100 

Christmas Hamper!   

Raffle tickets available on 

the coach, at a small cost.   


